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I. MAJOR CHANGES FROM LAST YEAR’S REPORT: 
 

A. No major changes 
  
   
II. RATIONALE: 
 

A. None 
 
 

III. FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
 

A. None 
 
 
IV. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 
 

A. CHSAA, in conjunction with the CHSCA, submitted nominations to the NFHS Coach of the Year 
program. 

B. The committee decided that this year would be a year of observation before recommending 
any changes to coaches education or registration.  The new bylaws enacted in the previous 
year and the registration process through Arbiter were big changes; recommendations on 
how to proceed in the future will be made based on review at the end of the school year. 

 
 
VI. COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

 
Jesse Shawcroft (Chair), Centauri; Becky Mudd, CHSCA; Jeff Collins, Estes Park; Chris 
Enzminger, Littleton; Ben Kirk, Coal Ridge; Elly Naill, Pueblo East; Steve Carpenter, Cherokee 
Trail 


